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In Memoriam - Dr. Ian Bennett

Dr. Ian Bennett passed away on January 6, 2014 in Bellingham, WA. Dr. Bennett first joined the
Faculty of Dentistry at Dalhousie University in 1963 as the Head of the Division of Paedodontics,
and returned to accept the deanship from 1976-1986. Under his leadership, Dalhousie was able to
expand its Dentistry Building, which opened in 1982 in conjunction with the Faculty's 75th
anniversary celebrations. Through his vision and leadership, Dr. Bennett created one of the best
clinical dental education facilities in Canada.
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